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ENAUN ZO‘? /2020 New York, 17 March 2020

Excellency,

I am writing to you in my capacity as Chair of the Open-ended Working Group on Ageing
(OEWGA), subsidiary organ of the General Assembly, for the purpose of strengthening the
protection of the human rights of older persons, which was established by the General
Assembly through its resolution 65/182, of 21 December 2010.

Upon request of your Office and taking into account the guidance of the Center for Disease
Control in light of the current coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic situation, I would like to
inform that the eleventh session of the Open-ended Working Group on Ageing, that was
scheduled for 6 April 2020, will be held at a later date to be announced in due course. In the
meantime, consultations regarding the draft recommendations will continue remotely.
Delegates are invited to send their inputs on the Rev.2 to euvo@mrecic.gov.ar.

I avail myself of this opportunity to extend to your Excellency the assurances of my highest

consideration.
Martin/Garcia Moritan
HAIR
Open-Ended Working Group on Ageing
To:

H.E. Mr.Tijjani Muhammad-Bande
President of the General Assembly
NEW YORK
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